
   
 

COUNTY OF HENRICO 
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE 

PURCHASING DIVISION 
CONTRACT EXTRACT 

NOTICE OF AWARD/RENEWAL 
 

DATE: August 13, 2025 

  

CONTRACT COMMODITY/SERVICE: 
(include contracting entity if cooperative) 

Pavement Marking Materials 

  

CONTRACT NUMBER: 2571A 

  

COMMODITY CODE: 801.49 

  

CONTRACT PERIOD: September 1, 2025 through August 31, 2026 

RENEWAL OPTIONS: 2  One-year Renewals 

USER DEPARTMENT: Public Works 

Contact Name: Matthew Mawyer 

Phone Number: 804-727-8282 

Email Address: maw001@henrico.gov 

HENRICO COOPERATIVE TERMS 
INCLUDED: 
 

 
Yes 

SUPPLIER:                                                Name: Korman Signs, Inc. 

Address: 3029 Lincoln Avenue 

City, State: Henrico, VA 23228 

Contact Name: Sarah Korman Boutwell 

Phone Number: 804-272-6050 

Email address: websales@kormansigns.com 

ORACLE SUPPLIER NUMBER: 6343 

  

BUSINESS CATEGORY: Woman Owned 

PAYMENT TERMS: Net 30 

  

DELIVERY: As needed and requested 

  

FOB:  Destination 

  

BUYER:                                                     Name: Beverly J. Mitchell, VCA, VCO 

Title: Procurement Analyst II 

Phone: 804-501-5690 

Email: mit098@henrico.gov 
This contract is the result of a competitive solicitation issued by the Department of Finance, Purchasing Division. A 
requisition must be generated for all purchases made against this contract and the requisition must reference the contract 
number. 
 
 
 



COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA 

County of Henrico 

8600 Staples Mill Road / P.O. Box 90775 / Henrico, VA 23273-0775 
Phone: (804)501-5660 / Fax: (804)501-5693 

 

        
 
 
 

August 13, 2025 
 

 
 
Sarah Korman Boutwell 
Korman Signs, Inc.  
3029 Lincoln Avenue 
Henrico, VA 23228 
 
 
RE: Contract # 2571A – Pavement Marking Materials 
 
Dear Ms. Boutwell: 
 
The County of Henrico has agreed to renew Contract 2571A with your company to provide 
Pavement Marking Materials as needed and requested for the County of Henrico, Department of 
Public Works. The new contract period shall be September 1, 2025 through August 31, 2026. 
 
This contract renewal is pursuant to Invitation to Bid #23-2571-8BJM and your response dated 
August 11, 2025, confirming that pricing will not change for the new contract period.  All other 
terms and conditions of contract # 2571A will remain in effect. 
 
We look forward to working with you for another year.  Should you have any questions, please 
feel free to contact me at (804) 501-5690 or email me at mit098@henrico.gov. 
 
        

 Sincerely, 
 

  
 
       Beverly J. Mitchell, VCA, VCO 
       Procurement Analyst II 

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE 
Oscar Knott, CPP, CPPO, VCO 

Purchasing Director 

 














